
   

 

Contact information: Headteacher – Mrs Hassan. School Office Manager – Mrs Crompton. 

Telephone – 01942 724820    E-Mail – enquiries@.saintoswalds.wigan.sch.uk 

WELCOME BACK ! 

It’s been lovely to see everyone 

again back in school , smiling 

and looking really smart after 

the summer break. We’re 

having a real focus on correct 

uniform and PE kit and on 

punctuality this term. The 

children start each day with our 

interventions at 9am where they 

are practising and revising skills 

that will help them to progress.  

WELCOME 

Our newstarters joined us part-

time last week, and then full 

time this week. They’ve made a 

great start to school and have 

enjoyed exploring the Early 

Years areas and are getting 

used to the routines of the 

school day. They’ve even 

practised evacuating the 

school as we had our termly fire 

evacuation practice on 

Thursday morning.  

ZOOM CELEBRATION 

ASSEMBLIES  

Our assemblies will have a 

theme this year that the hosts 

will choose the music and a 

focus piece for, as well as 

reading out the names of the 

Ozzie’s Champions. Henry and 

Charlie have volunteered to be 

the hosts today – good luck !! 

PRE-SCHOOL AT ST OSWALD’S 

 Our pre-school opened last 

week- it’s lovely to have some 

younger children with us ! The 

pre school  provide top quality 

childcare and education in a 

safe, stimulating and fun 

environment. 30 hours of free 

childcare is available for 

qualifying children. For more 

information please contact 

Sue Morris at 

suem@carelovelearn.com or 

Tel 07732092666 

HOLIDAY CLUB 

Our holiday club is running 

again during October half 

term. Contact Sue on the 

email or telephone number 

above if you want to book 

your child a place.   

PATHWAY 

The pathway at the side of 

school has been resurfaced 

and phase one of our roof 

repairs are complete. We are 

currently having our boiler 

replaced which will take 

approximately 6 weeks so let’s 

hope the warmer weather 

stays for a little while yet !! 

HOMEWORK 

Homework is starting again 

from this weekend. The 

expectation is that it is 

completed by Wednesday 

each week on Seesaw. New 

Seesaw codes have been sent 

home with every child this 

week.  

 

Enjoy the weekend – there will 

be some tired children (and 

staff !!) after the first full week 

back ! 

 

 

 

 

WEDNESDAY WORD “ JESUS “  LOVE JESUS, LOVE LEARNING, LOVE EACH OTHER. 

OZZIE’S NEWS – 10.09.21 

 

 

 

The Ozzie’s Way 

Champions 

These children have all 

contributed towards 

making our school HAPPY 

this week. 

They all gave us a wave 

and had a clap on our 

Zoom Celebration 

Assembly this afternoon.   

 

 

Eaglets – Nylah P 

Sparrows – Lucas A 

Robins – Archie N 

Wagtails – Marco K  

Blackbirds – Leela M 

Starlings – Maja N 

Magpies – Mollie T 

Seagulls – Aidan M 

Owls – Andrew OB 

Eagles – Noah H 

 

 

MASS TIME AT ST OSWALD’S 

CHURCH  IS 11 A.M. EVERY 

SUNDAY 
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